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	The George County Board of Supervisors unanimously voted Dist. 2 Supervisor Kelly Wright to the post of board president for the up coming year. Wright had been serving as the board vice president. He succeeds Dist. 1 Supervisor Frankie Massey.
	In 2021, the supervisors agreed to move from a system of electing board officers who might end up serving four or more years to rotating the presiding chair among each of the members, with a change made annually. The vice president chosen by the members becomes president the following year.
	Dist. 3 Supervisor Larry McDonald was named vice president of the board for 2023 and is expected to succeed Wright next year.
	Taking the gravel, Wright thanked Massey and the other supervisors.
	“First, I want to congratulate Frankie Massey on a successful year as president; he had a full year of projects and events.”
	“I want to thank the supervisors for their confidence in me to serve as the Board President again in the important position.”
	“I foresee this year will be full of construction projects, good stewardship, and solid financial management. I am going to work with employees to have a very productive 2023.”
	He went on to outline a few of those construction projects. They include 1) Coroner’s Office Replacement Project construction completion in February 2023, 2) Agricola Community Center construction bid openings on Jan. 17 2023, 3) Beesley Road Bridge Replacement construction starts in 1Q, 4) Going out for new Merrill Bridge construction bids in 1Q, 5) Industrial Park Waste Water Improvement project completion in February 2023.
	Wright was first elected to the Board of Supervisors in 2004 and served as board president through 2015, when he was succeeded to that post by McDonald in 2016.


     
